
 
 
 
 
 
October 10, 2023 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
205 S Eleventh Street LLC is wri?ng to request an Extension of Time for the development of the 
previously approved 21-0651-SDR1 which was approved by the City of Las Vegas City Council on 
January 19, 2022.  We are in the middle of permiPng on the project.  However, we do not 
believe that the building permit will be issued prior to the expira?on date set in the approved 
en?tlements.  We are asking for an Extension of Time in order to complete the permiPng 
process.    
 
Thank you and feel free to contact me with any ques?ons. 
 
 
 
James Wilmot 
Manager 
205 S Eleventh Street LLC 
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